
NGWTE – October 2023 Board Meeting (10/03/23) 

Men’s Team Selection Report – Submitted by Andy Burt 
 
Fall 2023 Walks 

 M203 – Jim Hensley (West) – October 12-15.   
o Rescheduled from Fall 2022.  
o Last meeting this week.    
o Team is full with the exception of 4-5 kitchen servants  
o 14 pilgrims currently registered 

 
 M207 – John “Hotch” Hotchkiss  (East) – Oct 26-29.   

o Meetings started in August at The Fountain UMC (Sugarloaf)  
o 2 team meetings remaining. 
o Team is full of servants   
o 12 pilgrims currently registered 

 
Spring 2024 Walks 

 M208 – Mark Harper (West) – March 7-10; team meetings at Sanctuary Church, Acworth 
 M209 – Andrew Von Essen (East) – April 18-21; team meetings at The Fountain, Sugarloaf  
 Second LD Training sessions was held Sep 18 
 Final LD training session is scheduled for Nov 13 

 
Other Considerations: 

 Fall 2024 Lay Directors will be chosen and called in November  


